
 
 
 
 
 
MEMO 
 
To:  State Library Commission 
From:  Karen Strege 
Re:  Commission Bylaws 
Date:  March 27, 2000 
 
 
Attached please find the most recent version of the governing bylaws for the State 
Library Commission. You last reviewed these bylaws in your February 1999 meeting. 
This is an action item for your upcoming meeting.  
 


